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Welcome Back! 

A huge welcome back to all of our children. They have 

all settled well into their new year groups and we are 

looking forward to a new school year!  

First Holy Communion 

First Holy Communions will be taking place in May. All 

FHC meetings have started to take place in church. 

Parents/Guardians should have signed up for a      

Monday/Tuesday or Thursday. There is a meeting each 

month until April.  

Mondays – 4pm 

Tuesdays - 6pm 

Thursdays – 4pm  

Please see Mrs Jackie Brougham 

at church for further information or 

if you have any questions.   

 

Mass Times 

Friday 21st October 12 noon and 6pm Weekday in     

Ordinary Time 

 Saturday 22nd October 4:30pm Thirtieth Sunday of    

Ordinary  

Sunday 23rd October 10am Thirtieth Sunday of           

Ordinary Time  

 

1st November- All 

Saints 

2nd November – All 

Souls 

9th November –  

Remembrance 

Sunday  

 

 

 

•  

“Aim High — Live life to the full” 



 

 

Father Stephen 

A huge welcome to Father Stephen once again. We hope that he has settled 

well into Blessed Sacrament Parish. Year 1 visited Church this week and he 

shared lots of information all about the Sacrament of Baptism. Father Stephen 

will be visiting school regularly each week and we will be going to Church for 

special services. On 28th October at 6pm Archbishop Malcolm will install Father 

Stephen Lee as the new parish priest of Blessed Sacrament, Aintree. Everyone is 

very welcome to attend. Refreshments will be available after the Mass in the 

Parish Centre. 

WEDNESDAY WORD 

Wednesday Word  

Wednesday’s word is HUMBLE. 

‘When we live humbly, god takes our small 

efforts and creates great things .’ Pope     

Francis.  

Click here to view tis weeks Wednesday Word 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/

wednesday-word/half-term-holiday-special?

pid=MTA101634&p=3&v=72.4 
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September 

During the first week back, we spent some time thinking about 

how unique we all are and how we are made in the image and likeness of God. 

The children spent some time in their classes creating pieces of work for our 

school.  
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Macmillan Coffee Morning 

We raised an amazing £306 for Macmillan. Thank you for all of your support! 



 

Community and Parish News 

Keep up to date with news and events in the parish. Download the parish newsletter. 

 

Please feel free to download and use weekly worksheets with your children at home.  

https://www.blessedsacramentaintree.co.uk/childrens-liturgy  

 

Pause for Reflection 

Dear God,  

I come before you and drink in this moment of peace, that I may carry something of 

your hope, love, and joy today in my heart. Lord, grant me courage as I go through this 

day. When I am tempted to give up, help me to keep going. Grant me a cheerful spirit 

when things don't go my way. Amen 

 

Grandparents’ Collective Worship 

It was so wonderful to see so many Grandparents this year. It was a day that we            

remembered all of our Grandparents; including those who are no longer with us. Both 

children and Grandparents got an opportunity to reflect on how much we bring to each 

other’s lives. The Grandparents enjoyed their time in classes with the children. 
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